
Elizabeth Wickert <rotaryliz@gmail.com>

eBulletin - Oct 19, 2012
1 message

Rotary Club of Summit County (#1186) <mailservice@clubrunner.ca> Fri, Oct 19, 2012 at 12:38

Reply-To: "Rotary Club of Summit County (#1186)" <raftin57@msn.com>

To: rotaryliz@gmail.com

Service Above Self

Rotary Club of Summit County (#1186)

eBulletin

Friday, October 19, 2012
 Club Web Site

Hello Elizabeth! This email has been generated just for you as a member of our club. We hope you enjoy receiving this

newsletter!
 

Editor:  Kathryn Davis

If you have any comments or

questions, email the editor.

Future Speakers

Oct 23 2012

Middle East Diplomacy
"Gary Grappo, US Ambassador
(ret.)"

Upcoming Events

Charitable Fund Board Meeting
Oct 25 2012

MEETING CANCELLED: Go
Vote!
Nov 6 2012

RLI (Rotary Leadership
Institute)
Nov 10 2012

Club Board of Directors
Meeting
Nov 13 2012

Rotary Happy Hour
Nov 14 2012

Club Board of Directors
Meeting
Dec 11 2012

Holiday Party
Dec 12 2012

RLI (Rotary Leadership
Institute)
Jan 26 2013

RLI (Rotary Leadership
Institute)
Mar 9 2013

2013 Rotary District 5450
Conference
Apr 26 2013 - Apr 28 2013

This eBulletin has been
generated by ClubRunner club
communication software. Visit
clubrunner.ca for details.

President's Message
by Ellis, Joni

This week I’ve heard about Christmas trees, peace in Hawaii, and skiing this winter.  Here we go…

Capitol Christmas Tree: The 73 foot tall Capitol Christmas Tree is coming to town!  Rotarians from Colorado 

will be visiting the giant tree along the 3000 mile route.  Town of Dillon is having a Holiday Hoedown that day with th

tree resting for the trip between 11-1:00 right in our very own Dillon.  Come check it out.  If you know of a youth,

school, or scout group who want to be involved let me know.  The tree hails from the White River National Forest.  Th

tradition of a Capitol tree began in 1970.

Skiing: Scroll down in this newsletter to hear about a great opportunity that Copper Mountain is offering with their O

the Hill gang.  See Roy Goodwin for more details.  Deadline is soon.

Saturday Nov. 10:  Two very important District events on the same day.  RLI (Rotary Leadership Institute

perfect way to learn about all things Rotary.  It’s a terrific workshop and I encourage any member new or veteran to

attend.  Grant Workshop: If you are planning a grant in the future or want to begin learning about internati

projects plan to attend.  Registration is needed for both (on the District website).

Nov. 6: NO MORNING MEETING – No sleeping in though.  Get out and vote!

Sending Rotary Emails: Please write ROTARY in the subject line.   Everyone is inundated with emails.  We do

anyone to accidentally delete a ROTARY email!

District Newsletter: Speaking of emails, hope that you read the District Newsletter this month.  Our very

Cuadrado earned a scholarship from the District New Generations Committee to attend the International Peace Forum

Hawaii this January.   Way to go Alex! 

Birthdays
by Davis, Kathryn

Please wish the following members a VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Andru Zeiset

October 22nd

Marilyn Hogan

October 26th

Club Anniversaries
by Davis, Kathryn
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Reserved. Happy Club Anniversary!

Paul Semmer

20 Years!

Over the Hill Gang - It's Time to Ski!
by Ellis, Joni

Over the Hill Gang (OHG) is the premiere Senior Ski Program in the USA, for ages 50+.

Copper Mountain is where this all began in 1976, and again this year is offering 50 full days of guided skii

Our program begins in December and continues through the end of March, meeting on 

Wednesdays, Saturdays and Sundays at Copper Mountain for regular guiding.

OHG offers many guided options, grouped by ability and terrain choice, to be sure we fit your skiing needs. Ou

trained guides will show you areas on the mountain you may have only dreamed of.

Once you are part of the program, you will have opportunities to enjoy lift line privileges

special OHG skiing events, as well as developing your skiing skills while creating friendships with other

members. OHG is where you will meet people who are as active as you are year round, and share the same

passion for an outdoor lifestyle and lifelong skiing.

Copper has extended the Early Bird Discount to returning as well as new members throu

Day (November 2nd ).

Sign up today by visiting: http://www.coppercolorado.com/winter/ski_and_ride_school/over_the_hill_gang

 Contact us with any questions at: (866) 464.4432 or ohg@coppercolorado.com

A SHOT in the Arm!!!
by Davis, Kathryn

It's that time of year..... to get your FLU SHOT!

At our regular meeting on October 30th, staff from Summit County Public Health will be avialble to give flu shots

members of the Rotary. There will be several options - and even a nasal mist for those of you that have an aversion 

needles!!!!

Costs will be:

$15 for regular flu shots

$20 for nasal mist

$30 for high dose flu shots (recommended for those over age 65)

So roll your sleeves up and GET YOUR FLU SHOT!!!
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Rotary Leadership Institute
by Ellis, Joni

Want to learn more about Rotary?  Plan to attend RLI (Rotary Leadership Institute).  Participants take 3

courses over time.  Nov. 10, Jan. 26, and March 9 are the next three sessions held at Red Rocks Community College.

No need to commit to all.  Start with one.  Our Club will pay the $40 registration for any member wishing to attend.  

a fantastic way to learn what it really means to be a Rotarian.  Talk to Rolo, Joni, Mary Anne, Butch or Rob Phipps – a

“graduates” of RLI.  Advance registration is required so mark your calendar and register NOW!

Giving.... THANKS!
by Myers, Wendy

It’s that time of year to begin collecting money to buy turkeys for the upcoming Community Thanksgiving Dinner

The last couple of years we have fed between 350 and 425 people.

The member collection typically comes close to the value of the birds; however, we still need to furnish the soft good

(plates, napkins, utensils, cups, etc.), and coffee, tea, punch, milk and water.  Keystone Conference Center cooks the

meat and, through an ECHO Grant, provides stuffing, potatoes and gravy, green beans, salad, rolls, cranberry sauce,

and pumpkin pie. 

 

City Market gives us a great price for the turkeys, the Town of Silverthorne donates the Pavilion for our use, and the

Summit Daily News places the ads for us.  Please give a hearty Thank You to them when you can.

 

Wendy will be passing the basket for your donations at the October 30th and November 6th meetings.  Thank you

your generosity!  I can be reached at 970.485.0824.

Pack it Up!
by Wickert, Elizabeth

Mark your calendars and join fellow Rotarians on December 6th (2:00pm) at the SOS Building in Frisco

boxes for our troops! What a great way to give back to your community and send some holiday cheer to those who a

serving and connot be home for the holidays! SEE YOU THERE!!!

Last Week at Rotary
by Brook, Jim

Last Week at Rotary

We welcomed Bill Sanders back from his cycling adventures in and around Lisbon, Portugal and he encouraged al

to consider attending the next Rotary International conference there in June. Former President Paul Siegert

member of E Club One, was one of our visitors. President Joni encouraged us to take advantage of DG Mike's offer 

match contributions to Paul Harris awards - a half price sale with the money going to many great causes and also

providing matching money back to our Club ! < strong>Mark Hurlbert was a repeat winner of the weekly raffle but co

still not draw that Ace of Spade; the big pot must be close to $1000 now. he and his family are looking forward to be 

second hosts for Simo Korpela from Finland. Guess the mystery Rotarian was none other than our California girl 

Beeler. We learned from Charlie Hunt and his program on the smokeless stove that life in the South Pacific is not q

the paradise that many of us thought, but for some it still looks more appealing than a Rocky Mountain blizzard, and 

great way to lose some of that extra weight.

 

Marlies Blog
by Davis, Kathryn

Ever ask yourself what the life of an exchange student is? Follow Marlies blog and see what its like to be an exchange

student in Summit County. The blog is written in German, but is easily translated by going to the "Translate" option o

the bottom right of her blog. There are some great pictures and stories and I would encourage everyone to take a loo

and get to know our exchange student!

http://marlies-exchange.blogspot.com/
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Rotary Happy Hour
by Clement, Ann Morrison

Every second Wednesday of the month, Rotarians have been gathering for Happy Hour. We are changin

to those support our "Preferred Restaurants"- those restaurants who let Rotary put our  brochures on display. The ide

to help our preferred restaurants with some business and exposure. Happy hour hours are from 5:00 to 6:30.  If you

haven't checked it out, pencil it in and come by and socialize on one or any of the following dates... SEE YOU THERE! 

 

The Happy Hour Committee members are:  Judy Irwin, Julieanne Gilchrist,, Michael Regall, David Matthews, Lou

Wagner and Ann Clement.  Some of us will be at each of the Happy Hours to welcome everyone. If you would like to 

on the Happy Hour Committee, please contact Ann Clement  at almclement@comcast.net

November 14th- Pug Ryans- Dillon

December 12th-HOLIDAY PARTY!!!!

January 9th- Blue Spruce- Frisco

 

 

Membership
by Beeler, Peggy

We want to thank all of those sponsors who are identifying community leaders/business

bringing them to our meetings.  Remember, a Prospective Member should attend 3 meetin

in their application, sponsor form, a short bio and $100 application fee to Peggy Beeler.  The application

will then be presented to the Membership Committee for approval and then the Board of

approved their name and bio will be posted in our bulletin for 3 weeks.  If there are no questions about the

Prospective Member the induction will be scheduled. 

If you would like to be a Mentor to a new member please see Ann Clements.  We encourage new members to interac

with Prospective/New Members as much as possible.  One of the Red Badge requirements is to be a Greeter 3 times.

Because our club is growing and we are experiencing so many guests, greeters are so very important.  You don't hav

be a new member to be a greeter.  It is just one more way of participating in Club Service.

Recycle Your Magazines!
by Beeler, Peggy

Recycle that old and well read Rotary Magazine while spreading the word about our club!

When you have finished reading your monthly Rotary Magazine please bring it to our Tuesday meeting.  We will place

label over the mailing information indicating our club name, meeting place and time and a contact.  We will then ask

members to help place a couple in offices with lobbies (doctors, dentists, fitness centers and other businesses). 

Thanks for your help!

New Member Bios
by Beeler, Peggy

Proposed Members, New Member, "Old" Member Bios

IF you are a new member in the last two or three years, email me a short bio to post 

bulletin for a few weeks so we can get to know you better. Email to Peggy at:

pbeeler75@yahoo.com
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Bulletin Information
by Davis, Kathryn

Do you have NEWS? EVENTS? or INFORAMTION that you would like to get out to our Rotary Members?

Please send us your stories and information for publication in our ClubRunner and on our website! Your submission should be sent 

later than Thursday at 3:00pm to Kathy Davis at kdavis@cwrmhc.org. in order to be published the following week. 

 

Thanks!

Corporate Sponsors
by Davis, Kathryn

Elizabeth's Commitments
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